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PARENTS CORNER 
Family and Community Engagement 

 

Happy October!! The school year is off to a successful 

start. Great big thank you to everyone that was able to 

attend the Bi-Annual Title 1 meeting. Dunbar families 

are awesome in every way. Thank you for your unending 

support. If you weren’t able to attend and would like 

the meeting minutes please see Mrs. Coleman. 

 

Remember the Box Tops contest is in full swing. So far 

Ms. Gregory’s 6th grade class has won two months in a 

row! Box Tops are found on school supplies, food, copy 

paper, even clothes. 

 
 

We encourage all of our parents to come and volunteer 

at the school. Be a room mom or dad, a field trip 

buddy, or apart of the school beautification project. 

The process is simple, complete a volunteer packet for 

the district, get approved and you’re done!  

See Mrs. Coleman for packets. 

October is National Bullying Prevention 
Month 

Every October, schools and organizations across the country 

join STOMP Out Bullying™ in observing National Bullying 

Prevention Month. The goal: encourage communities to work 

together to stop bullying and cyberbullying by increasing 

awareness of the prevalence and impact of bullying on all 

children of all ages. We will recognize Bullying Prevention and 

Drug Free Awareness the last week in October. Take time to 

explain to your children how important these issues are, 

 

Check out these links to keep up with what’s going on at Dunbar 

Elementary School 

www.slps.org/dunbares 

 

www.facebook.com/dunbarelementaryschool 

 
 

 

 

 

Message from Jacara Sproaps, Principal 
 
Hello Dunbar Parents, 
As our students get settled into the new 
school year I would like to stress the 
importance of them wearing their uniform 
everyday unless told otherwise.  
 
They have the opportunity to earn the 
chance to dress down every day. Our 
Attendance goal is 98% daily and if we reach 
that goal they can dress down the following 
day. We ask that our parents make this their 
goal as well.  
Parents don’t forget you also have the 
opportunity to win awesome gift cards and 
other incentives if your child has perfect 
attendance.  

 
 
Important dates to remember: 
 
October 13 Doughnuts with Dad 9:30am – 10:30am  
 
October 15 Parent Teacher Conferences  
 
October 16 Parent Teacher Conferences 
 
October 22 Family “MATH” Night 4pm-5:30pm 
 
October 26-30 Red Ribbon Week Celebrations 
 
October 30 Perfect attendance and Fall Festival 
 
“In learning you will teach, and in teaching you will learn.”  
― Phil Collins 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

         

 

http://www.bing.com/images/search?q=box+tops&id=3EAEFC71EB0A70BF1B90997BC5832C44132940DA&FORM=IQFRBA
http://www.slps.org/dunbares
http://www.facebook.com/dunbarelementaryschool
http://www.nbcam.org/
http://www.goodreads.com/author/show/136961.Phil_Collins

